
Good morning, today is Wednesday, February 28th  
 
Attention 6th – 8th grade girls:  You are invited to come to the Inspire STEM festival for hands-
on, brain-teasing science fun, exploration, and inspiration.  On Saturday, March 24th, Mrs. 
Sowa, Mrs. Werder, and Ms. Vantuyl will be taking a group of 40 girls to U-Dub Bothell to 
experience interactive exhibits, workshops, and talks from former NASA astronauts. It is on a 
Saturday, but lunch is included! If you are interested, pick up a permission form from the front 
office.  We only have space for 40 students and students will be chosen on a first come first 
serve basis, so turn in your forms to Mrs. Lambert as soon as possible.  The deadline for 
permission forms are due by March 9.  
 
Do you want to make a difference in your school and school district? Do you love technology? 
Join the Student Tech Summit on March 7th from 5:30-7:30 at the district Community Resource 
Center. Shave your perspective about learning in a digital world and give feedback about 
potential student devices. Did we mention free pizza? See the flier in the library for more 
information.  
 

Author Brandon Mull is coming to Gateway on March 16th! We will have a school-wide 
assembly and hear from the New York Times bestselling author of Fablehaven, Five Kingdoms, 
and Dragonwatch.  If you would like to purchase any of his books and have them autographed, 
please pick up an order form in the library.   
 
Study Hall is cancelled today.   
 
8th grade BHIP will meet in Ms. Westlin’s room  B122 this Thursday.   

 
Did you know goats can produce milk that will give a family the protein they need? Mrs. Walsh’s classes 
are well on their way toward providing a goat for a family in need. Our fundraiser for Heifer 
International is happening this week! Please bring donations to the library in the morning before 
school.  Donations are also accepted online.  Please see the Gateway website for the fundraising 
donation page link.  It’s button and sticker day! We have awesome Heifer International buttons or 
stickers when you bring in donations the rest of this week. We have a limited supply, so donate today 
before they run out!  
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character! 
 


